
From: Deanna Supple
To: Board of Representatives
Cc: Dave; Kathleen Mathews
Subject: Noise from Cisco Brewery at the Village
Date: Wednesday, December 15, 2021 12:05:23 PM

Attn: Valerie Rosenson

Dear Ms. Rosenson,

As new residents to the Shippan area, we were delighted to be residing across the street from the CZESCIK Marina
Park where we volunteer with landscaping projects as well as enjoy leisure walks along the marina. Unfortunately,
our enjoyment of these pursuits have be compromised by the blaring, acoustic music from Cisco Brewery in the
Villages.The loud volume of the music precludes us from talking to anyone as we are unable to hear them and also
detracts from the enjoyment of working in the CZESCIK gardens.

This noise pollution is a detrimental to the neighboring Shippan community. We urge you to please look into this
matter and resolve it for the betterment of the Shippan environment and its residents.

Thank you in advance for your attention to this matter,

Dave & Deanna Supple
60 Lindstrom Rd.
Stamford, CT 06902
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